
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

With this I certify that paper titled “Inflammatory bowel disease in Tuzla Canton in Bosnia 

and Herzegovina: A prospective 10-year follow-up“, authored by Dr Emir Tulumović, MD and 

al. was reviewed in term of biostatistics by a biomedical statistician and screened for 

potential flaws in design and biostatistical methodology. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Tuzla, January, 24th, 2021.        

 

Prof Nermin Salkić, MD, PhD 

Head of Internal Medicine Hospital 

University Clinical Center Tuzla 

Tuzla, Bosnia and Herzegovina 


